
From: janet kuzniar   
Sent: March 5, 2021 2:21 PM 
To: ZZG-RegionalClerk <zzg-regionalclerk@peelregion.ca> 
Subject: Submission for upcoming Council meeting, re Highway 413 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST. 

To Peel Council,  
regarding Stopping Highway 413 

I live in North West Brampton, and have been active in this community for some years.  
Highway 413 will not serve this community. It is a fast truck route from Milton to King City, and cuts 
through the middle of Heritage Heights, Brampton's crown gem of planned communities.  
Climate change is on everyone’s mind. We struggle to cut carbon emissions by making communities 
walkable & bike-able, and to protect natural heritage , local farm land, and water quality.  
Yet a highway that goes back to 50’s style traffic engineering gets a green light from the Provence; 
another item on this list of Doug Ford’s failures.  
If it takes a Federal Environmental Assessment to stop Highway 413, then maybe we can have some 
certainty & closure to this perpetual waste of land use. 

Thank you 
Janet Kuzniar 
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